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June 29, 2011

Ms. Cynthia Biedenkopf

City Clerk

City of Bethlehem

10 East Church Street

Bethlehem, Pa.   18018

Dear Ms. Biedenkopf:

The Police Department is applying for the 2011 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) in the amount of $45,404. 

The Bethlehem Police Department will be designated as the fiscal agent for Northampton County JAG funding and the only other jurisdiction eligible to apply for funding under this year’s grant is the City of Easton Police Department. The allocation ratio between Bethlehem and Easton is calculated on a 61.3 % to 38.7% basis, with Bethlehem receiving a maximum award of $27,851 and Easton receiving a maximum of $17,553. 

The Bethlehem Police Department will also receive 10% of Easton’s allocation in the form of the fiscal agent’s administrative fee. The amount the City of Bethlehem Police Department will receive will be either $1775, or 10% of whatever lesser amount is awarded under the grant.

The Bethlehem Police Department plans to utilize the awarded funding to purchase computer hardware and software.

The JAG application process requires that the fiscal agent provide public notice of the grant application and provide an opportunity for public comment. Therefore, I am requesting that an opportunity for public comment be placed on the City Council agenda for Tuesday July 5, 2011. I will make arrangements to advertise the opportunity for public comment.

Please contact me via the City email system or at extension 7296 if you need any more information.

Thank you,

Lt. Donald Hoffman

Professional Standards Division

Cc:
Acting Commissioner Jason Schiffer


Acting Deputy Commissioner Craig Finnerty

                         file

CITY OF BETHLEHEM

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE is hereby given that the Bethlehem City Council will conduct a public Hearing on Tuesday July 5, 2011 at 7:00 pm in Town Hall, 10 East Church Street, Bethlehem, Pennsylvania. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to review and accept public comment on the proposed use of funds to be received under the 2011 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG), up to the amount of $45,404, of which up to $27,851 will be allocated to the City of Bethlehem Police Department. The remaining amount of up to $17,553 will be allocated to the City of Easton Police Department. The City of Bethlehem Police Department will serve as fiscal agent for the grant, and will receive an administrative fee from the City of Easton in the amount of up to $1,755 calculated as 10% of the amount allocated to the City of Easton Police Department.

Interested persons are invited to attend the City Council meeting for public comment.

Jason D. Schiffer

Commissioner of Police
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